
March 10, 2025 

Jeff Killip, Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

BML Investments LLC dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 

Certificate Number 64605 

RE: Docket TC-250089 – DO NOT RE-DOCKET 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

I am submitting revised pages for my flexible fare filing in docket UW-250089 that was 

originally filed February 28, 2025. Please do not re-docket this submission. 

I am withdrawing the following pages: 

• 2nd Revised Title Page

• 2nd Revised Page 1

• 2nd Revised Page 2

• 2nd Revised Page 3

• 2nd Revised Page 5

• 1st Revised Page 5

Per Staff’s request, I am submitting a revised page 4. This page is for the flexible fares increase. 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Monique Lott  

Owner 

Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 

509-630-2745

TC-250089

adunkin215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page




